

Our Lady of Good Hope Catholic Church

Box 159, 671 Water Avenue, Hope, British Columbia VOX 1L0 (604) 869-5382

Email: ologhope@telus.net Web: ologhope.rcav.org



Palm Sunday March 24, 2024



Stewardship Reflection

"Pilate again said to them, 'Then what shall I do with the man whom you call the King of the Jews?' And they cried out again, 'Crucify him.'" - MARK 15:12-13

Jesus told us "whatever you do for the least of my brothers, you do for me." Every day we are presented opportunities to help someone. Every day we have the opportunity to see the face of Jesus in others and be the face of Jesus to others. Every day we pass by someone in need. Pray for the strength and courage to be the answer to someone's prayer.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our Parish family

Kenneth Lizotte. Sandra Kos, Linda Mageau, Robert De Peter, Bernard Papp, Shelley Simpson, Louise Dufresne, Liette Jauniaux Also please pray for all caregivers and the people they care for.

Please pray for those who are deceased

TALK TO US

Pastor: Fr. Dennis O. Flores

dflores@rcav.org

Secretary: ologhope@telus.net

(604) 869-5382

OFFICE SCHEDULE

Monday: Day Off

10:00 AM - 12; NOON Tuesday:

2:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Wednesday: 10:00 AM - 12; NOON

2:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Thursday: 9:00 AM -12 NOON 9:00 AM -12 NOON Friday:

Saturday & Sunday:

CHURCH ACTIVITIES

PLEASE BE GUIDED ACCORDINGLY

MASS TIMES

Sunday Mass:

Saturday Mass of Anticipation - 5:30 pm

Sunday Mass - 8:30 am

Weekday Mass:

Tuesday - 9:00 am Wednesday - 9:00 am

MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday: March 23 - 5:30 pm Thanksgiving - Antonio and Dolores Ochen

Thanksgiving - Logronio Family Good Health - Joemarie Samar

Healing - Kyrie Tadlip

March 24 - 8:30 am Sunday: Repose of the Soul - Asuncion Aranas Repose of the Soul - Suzette Maslo Tuesday: March 26 - 9:00 am

Wednesday: March 27 - 9:00 am

Saturday: March 30 - 5:30 pm

+Emelio Pellegrino +Emilia Perna, +Brian Lloyd

GOOD FRIDAY A collection to support Christians in the Holy Land

The annual Good Friday Collection was first taken at Pope Paul VI's request fifty years ago. It is the only yearly request asked by the Holy See of dioceses and parishioners throughout the world to assist the Church in the Holy Land. The monies collected support its pastoral, educational, and social works and help to maintain the Holy Places so important for the faith of Christians everywhere. Thank you for your generous support.

Fr. Robert Mokry, OFM (Commissary of the Holy Land in Canada)

Lenten Penitential Service Saturday, March 23rd at 10 am

In his 1986 Angelus, Pope Saint John Paul II famously referenced Saint Augustine stating, "We are the Easter people and Alleluia is our song!" But before we can truly be the Easter people, we have to be the Lent people. During this liturgical season of Lent, we are spiritually called into the desert to unite our sufferings to Christ, reflect on our journey, and even bleakness. While the Catechism states that Catholics are required to receive the sacrament of Reconciliation for serious sins at least once a year, we should receive penance and aim to be in a state of grace as often as possible.





We are inviting you to take up to ten to fifteen minutes this week to fill out an anonymous online survey, to participate in a national study of mental health and illness in Canadian churches developed by Flourishing Congregations Institute and Sanctuary Mental Health Ministries.

Altar Server's & Lector's Workshops

Calling all boys and girls, age 7 and older for this Altar Server's training workshop. Please come and get trained, especially because Fr. Dennis needs extra help for the upcoming Easter Season.

If you already are a Lector or would like to volunteer for this ministry, please attend this mandatory training. Fr. Dennis will be giving the instruction, and there will be some new things added to the responsibilities of this ministry.

We are asking people to come forward to be trained for both ministries. Watch next weeks bulletin for more information as well as dates and times!

COFFEE

Thank you to coffee helpers. We really, really need two or four more helpers. Please let us know if you can help us.

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE

CWL Word of the Week **PEACE**

The Catholic Women's League helps members grow in their relationship with God and with ea<mark>ch other</mark>, a true peace. Find peace with us.

Next CWL meeting & Spring Tea April 2nd, 2:30 pm @ St. Anthony's Dress floral and bring snacks for tea!

EASTER FLOWERS

Would you like to donate flowers to be placed in our Easter Altar Displays? If you wish to have them placed in honor of a loved one, simply include their name in an envelope labeled Easter Flowers along with your donation. Thank you for your generosity!

OFFERING COLLECTIONS

March 16-17th, 2024

Regular: \$965 Loose: \$221.25

Maintenance: \$30.00 Share Lent: \$260.25 Total: \$1476.50

